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This bill should be opposed by all. This is clearly unconstitutional and is meant to 

take away our 2A rights. The passing of this bill will only put law abiding Oregon 

citizens at a disadvantage against the ever rising criminals that dont pay attention to 

the laws and obtain firearms illegally. I strongly oppose this bill. 


